

Erika Meyer <ekm@seastorm.com>

NWC bug sweep 11/16/2015

mikehansen@spiretech.com <mikehansen@spiretech.com> To: Erika Meyer <ekm@seastorm.com> Mon, Nov 20, 2017 at 5:43 PM

Dear Ms. Meyer,

I was so sorry to read that you have joined the hundreds of thousands who have been duped into believing and spending money on wand boxes. Any true Technical Surveillance Countermeasures (TSCM) engineer will tell you that an untrained person who uses a RF wand is setting themselves up for needless grief because those wands will show hundreds of indications of signals everywhere even where there are no bugs present. Go try it at a friend's house and you will see what I mean.

My usual fee is \$650 but I discount to those who can't afford it as in your case down to \$350.

If you need more information, I will charge my consulting rate of \$150 per hour with a \$600 retainer for any future communications on this subject.

Sincerely,

Michael Hansen, ASEE, CPP DPSST ID 33562

[Quoted text hidden]